
From: Dippner, Mark
To: Jankovich, John
Subject: Request to inactivate SS&D S-167-D-101-E
Date: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 6:31:24 PM
Attachments: Signed Copy SSDR.pdf

Dr. Jankovich,
 
Mr. Richard Struckmeyer asked me to send the attached letter regarding our SS&D license.
I also put two copies in the mail today.
 
Thanks,
 
Mark Dippner
Compliance Engineer & RSO
BRK Brands, Inc.
630.851.7330, x3422
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